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Preparing  

Students  For Life 

S    Safety First                                         

A    Always Responsible                                

I     I Care Attitude                                        

L    Listen Well                                         

O   On Task                                            

R   Respect Others         

 

CAPTAIN’S LOG 

Dear Schmidt Families, 

The end of the third grading period is just a few weeks away. It is always amazes me how 
fast a school year flies by! Here are a few important dates to keep in mind during the month 
of march: 

Monday, March 4- A non-student day. Students do not have school. It is a teacher workday. 

Friday, March 8- Field Day. Each grade level will go outside for about 40 minutes. During 
this time each class will rotate to various stations. 

· Students should bring a water bottle. 

· Students must be in sneakers to participate. 

· Students may wear a hat. 

· This is a Friday, so students may wear uniform, school spirit shirts, or an outfit that adheres 
to the district dress code. 

· Kona Ice will be here. Students will be able to purchase Kona Ice during their Field Day 
time. Pre-pay is the best option. If you do not pre-pay, please send exact change for each 
child. 

· If a parent is wanting to volunteer for Field Day, the parent must have an approved volun-
teer application on file with the district. No exceptions. Contact your child’s teacher if you 
are interested in volunteering. The parent will assist their child’s class. 

o Grade level times:    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Spring break is the week of March 11-15.  I hope you enjoy this time with your family. 

Monday, March 18- Students and staff return.  Today is an early release Monday.  Dis-

missal is at 12:55pm. 

Wednesday, March 20- This is the last day of the third grading period.  Teachers will 

begin working on report cards.  Parents will be able to view report cards in April.   

Thursday, March 28- Family Engagement Night from 5-7pm.  Our theme is Reading & 

Math Game Night.  More information will be sent home after Spring Break.  

Friday, March 29- Non-Student Day.  No School for students.   

 

Lastly, we are looking for parents to join our PTA for the remainder of this school year 

and next year. We need you!  We only have a handful of parents who regularly help 

schedule events.  If we hade more parents who could commit to our PTA, we could plan 

for fun events for students and families.  If you are interested in becoming a key mem-

ber of our PTA, please email me directly at maryann.lippek@hcps.net.   

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Lippek 

    IMPORTANT DATES 

 
 

March 4th— No School 
 
March 8th— Field Day/Kona Ice 
 
March 11-15th— Spring Break 
 
March 18th— Students return 
 
March 20th— Last day of 3rd grad-
ing period 
 
March 28th— Family engagement 
night 5-7p.m. 
 
March 29th— No School 
 

March 

Strive to arrive by 7:35 

8:30-9:10 Kindergarten & Pre-K 

9:15-9:55 Grade 1, Henricks & Viera 

10:40-11:20 Grade 2 

11:30-12:10 Grade 4 

12:15-12:55 Grade 3 

1:00-1:40 Grade 5 & McCoy 

mailto:maryann.lippek@hcps.net
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 A Helping Hand From Our Social 
Worker 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        IMPORTANT  INFO 

Have you recently moved, changed 
your phone number/email?  If so, 
please contact the office so we can 
update information on your student’s    
emergency card. You may email us 
at: 

Kathiejo.gavin@hcps.net or 

kayla.dupuis-kerrick@hcps.net 

 

VISITOR PROCEDURES 

Please note at this time there will be 

no visitor's allowed on campus due 

to COVID. This is for the safety of all 

students and staff. We 

appreciate your help 

with this, and        

apologize for any    

inconvenience this 

may cause. 

 

School Board 

Nadia T. Combs, Chair  

Henry “Shake” Washington, Vice Chair  

Lynn L. Gray 

Stacy A. Hahn, Ph.D. 

Karen Perez 

Patricia “Patti” Rendon 

Jessica Vaughn 

Superintendent of Schools 

Van Ayres 

Hello Schmidt Sailors, 

March will be another exciting and eventful month in the Me-
dia Center. Students who won our Schmidt SLAM Showcase 
will accompany me to the Tampa Convention Center to expe-
rience the district-wide SLAM Showcase. Those students 
will have the opportunity to meet some of the SLAM book 
authors and to view art and video projects from schools 
throughout the district. 

March is Women’s History Month and Music in our Schools 
Month! There will be books on display in the library to cele-
brate and honor these events. 

In January, we started a Book Bingo Challenge for grades 3-5 
and a Tic-Tac-Toe Challenge for grades 1 and 2. Your child 
has an opportunity to win prizes in the library for completing 
these challenges. We will continue with these fun events until 
the end of the school year. 

Happy Reading, Sailors! 

Mrs. Lugo erin.lugo@hcps.net 


